TOP Equipment
111 Halmar Cove
Georgetown, TX 78628

October 13,2011
All Encore Dealers:

Effective immediately, we will no longer be the distributor of Encore Power
Equipment. World Mower recently purchased Encore Power Equipment and both
parties have decided to go in a different direction on distribution in the southern U.S.
We are confident that you will continue to receive strong support in parts,
accessories and equipment.

Please direct all orders, inquiries or technical support questions directly to World
Mower at 1-800-267-4255.

On behalf of TOP Equipment, thank you for your past business and support of
Encore Power Equipment. We enjoyed having you as a customer with Encore and

look forward to a continued relationship with our other product lines.

Please don’t hesitate to call if there is anything we can do to help in this transition.

Sincerely,

Tim Elliott
President
TOP Equipment



